f Bord Memorandum
i —. | Pleanala ABP-314724-22

To: Paul Caprani, ADP
From: Niall Haverty, SPI

Re: Metrolink: Fingal County Council Submission
Date: 26" April 2023

cc: Marcella Doyle, SAO

The Board issued letters to Fingal County Council (FCC) and Dublin City Council
(DCC), dated 5™ October 2022, requesting that they make a submission in respect of
the abovementioned case.

The letters specified the matters that were o be addressed in the Planning

Authorities submissions and asked that they be submitted within the specified time
period.

While a submission was received from DCC, no submission was received from FCC

during the appropriate period or following the re-advertisement of the application.

| therefore recommend, in accordance with section 47D(1){(a) of the Transport
(Railway Infrastructure) Act 2001, as amended, that the Board write to FCC,
requesting that they make a submission addressing the matters raised in our

abovementioned letter within a period of 6 weeks.

Please let me know if you agree with my recommendation and | will ask the case
officer to issue a letter.
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